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petition to the Lord Alexander P.P. VI was that no such
dispensation should be granted to King Wladislaw, and that
he should be compelled to perform his part of the bargain.
Nothing was said at this time regarding the affair of the
Duchess Isabella of Milan in which the Regno also was
interested. The cases of queens take precedence of those of
duchesses.
The Lord Alexander RP. VI, with the experience of
seven and thirty years of curial diplomacy behind Him, re-
quired time in which to reflect upon His answer; and would
enter into no immediate engagement with the Neapolitan
prince. Don Federigo, who imagined that the Regno had but
to ask and have, was much aggrieved; and his host, Cardinal
Guiliano della Rovere, inflamed him with sardonic sym-
pathy, and eyed the Regno, for a purpose, from that day
forward. An uncouth pugnacious schemer was this Most
Illustrious Lord Cardinal As a captain of condottieri he
might have captured a kingdom: but as an ecclesiastic he
was at all times utterly disedifying. The Lord Alexander
P.P. VI seems to have treated him with admirable forbear-
ance, with contemptuous indifference, than which no at-
titude is more calculated to sting and irritate an angry
mediocrity. He had been allowed to proceed in his turn
to the cardinal-bishopric of Ostia without let or hindrance:
he had rank, riches, and power. But he was discontented,
jealous, filled with envy, hatred, malice, and all unchari-
tableness.
It is imperatively important to be able to distinguish
between the Office and the Man; and to avoid the exces-
sively vulgar error of confounding the general with the
particular. The pontifical acts of Rodrigo, Who is called
Alexander P.P. VI, will compare favourably with those
of any Supreme Pontiff, from Simon, Who is called Peter
P.P.; to Gioacchino Vincenzo Raf aele Luigi, Who is called

